
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Monroe City Council will hold public hearings on May 28, 

2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the Monroe City Office at 10 N Main, Monroe, UT for the purpose of accepting 

comments on: 1) Tentative budget for 2024-2025 for all funds (2) current fiscal year 2023-2024 which 

will be opened and amended (3) Compensation schedule for executive municipal officers.  

The 2023-2024 budget includes: (a) actual revenues and expenditures in the last completed fiscal year; 

(b) estimated total of revenues and expenditures for the current fiscal year and (c) estimated total of 

revenues and expenditures for the upcoming budget year 2024-2025.  

Copies of the budget, and employee compensation are available for review at the office of the City 

Recorder, 10 N Main, Monroe, UT  

Published on the Utah Public Meeting website pmn.utah.gov, at monroecity@monroeut.gov, 

Monroe City Office 10 N. Main Monroe, UT, Monroe City Library 49 N Main, Monroe, UT,  
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